
Iowa Valley CSD Board of Directors 
Minutes of Meeting 
September 30, 2015 

 
The Iowa Valley Community School Board of Directors held their final regular meeting of the retiring 
board at 6:30 pm on September 30, 2015, in Room C-11 of the High School Building.  
 
Present were Pres. Jane Fry, Directors Brad Patterson, Mark Swift, and Dale Slaymaker.  Principals 
Cindy Miller and Shawn Kreman, Supt. Donita Joens, and Board Secretary Janet Grafft.  Also in 
attendance:  Jay Hall, Marcia Kilgard, Ryann Mattison, Gavin Collingwood, and Patty Miles. 
 
Motion by Slaymaker, seconded by Patterson to approve the agenda as presented.  All Ayes.   
 
Marcia, Gavin, and Ryann gave an overview of the FFA program at Iowa Valley. 
 
Patty Miles gave an overview of how the TLC grant is being implemented. 
 
Motion by Patterson, seconded by Slaymaker to approve the consent agenda items: minutes, financial 
statements, bills for payment, and approved staffing changes as presented.  All Ayes.   
 
Motion by Slaymaker, seconded by Patterson to approve the abstract of election.  All Ayes. 
 
Motioned by Swift,  seconded by Patterson to approve financial accounting books for FY 2015.  All 
Ayes. 
 
Motioned by Swift, seconded by Slaymaker to approve a request for modified supplemental aid for the 
special education deficit of $40,592.67 from the SBRC.  All Ayes. 
 
Security of the weight room was discussed.  No action taken. 
 
Mrs. Joens presented Jane with a plaque honoring her for her 12 years of service as a school board 
member. 
 
Motion by Patterson, seconded by Slaymaker to adjourn the meeting at 7:31 pm.  All Ayes 
 
 
 
 
ATTEST:  ______________________________  ____________________________________ 
                  Secretary, Board of Directors   President, Board of Directors 


